OFFICIAL NOTICES FROM THE RECORDING SECRETARY
Linda Taylor
May 2014
ANNUAL SOLICITATION FOR BIDS FOR BEARDIE BULLETIN EDITOR
Per SR 7.1, bids are now being solicited and accepted for editing the Beardie Bulletin for 2014-2015. If you are interested, please
contact the Recording Secretary for bid specifications. Send your completed bid, on or before July 21, to: Linda Taylor, 801 S. Park,
San Angelo, TX 76901 or email to doggieangels@msn.com

ELECTION RESULTS: FINAL JUDGES BALLOT
2015 National Specialty

The following persons have been chosen by the membership to judge the 2015 National Specialty:
Regular Classes: Gail Miller Bisher
Sweepstakes: Cathy Perry

The ballots were counted on April 27, 2014, with BCCA members Linda Taylor, Pat Hyde and Linda Swain present.



